
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

June 18, 2018 
 
 
 
ITEM:  III.A.   
 
 
TOPIC: Recognition of Marc Hage - MIAAA Athletic Director of the Year 
  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District adopt 
the attached resolution recognizing Churchill High School Athletic Director Marc Hage 
as the 2019 Michigan Interscholastic Athletic Administrators Association’s Athletic 
Director of the Year.  
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
Marc Hage, who has been the athletic director at Churchill High School since 1996, has 
exhibited dedicated service and leadership, both locally and regionally, for 
interscholastic athletic administration. He is a past two-time recipient of the MIAAA 
Regional Athletic Director of the year.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Stacy Jenkins 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached Resolution 
 


